
Newsletter
May-June 2025

We are only 1 month away from our dress rehearsal and only 5 weeks
away from our recital. This means that we are in full recital mode! Please

see below for all of our important announcements for May and June.

Dear Parents and Students,

Class Objectives Important Dates

Annoucements

Recital Tickets: Recital tickets are now available to purchase at dancebydesignacademy.com/2025-
recital-tickets. If you have a credit on your account that you would like to use towards tickets, please
speak to us directly before purchasing any tickets. 
Attendance: We are in full recital mode. Class attendance is crucial during this time to ensure your
child’s success at recital. Please be sure your child is attending each of their classes from now until
June. We only have 5 weeks left!
Student Spotlight: Please join us in congratulating our recent student spotlight winners! March: Abigail
Mitchell and April: Andi Sallada
Dance Photos and Dress Rehearsal Handouts: Each parent should have received a handout that
breaks down the schedule for our Dance Photos and Dress Rehearsal on Sunday, June 1 .  All of this
information was also sent in an email.  If you did not receive one, please let us know!

st

Recital Packets: These will be distributed soon and will provide you with all of the information you need
to know about costumes, hair, makeup, and recital day details.
Dance Videos: Each of you should have received an email with a link to access a video of your child’s
recital dances. These videos were created so that your child can practice at home.

May 1st: $25 Recital Fee is due
May 16 : May Tuition Dueth

May 26 : Memorial Day - No classth

June 1 : Dance Photos and Dress
Rehearsal at Troy Memorial Auditorium.
This is mandatory for all students.
Please see handout for arrival time(s). 

st

June 8 : Our 2024-2025 Dance Season
ends with our 2025 Recital - Live Your
Story. More details to come for all
dancers and parents with the handout
of our recital packets. 
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Get Recital Ready: All classes will
begin to focus more on their recital
dances.  We will be focusing on
memorizing choreography and
cleaning our steps so that each
student is ready for our recital on
June 8 . th


